
Item 5: Patient Transport Services.  

By:  Peter Sass, Head of Democratic Services   
 
To:  Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 1 February 2013 
 
Subject: Patient Transport Services.  
______________________________________________________________ 
 
1. Background 
 
(a) The Committee last discussed this item at its meeting of 9 March 2012 

when the Committee determined to return to the subject at an 
appropriate time in the future. A written update was also received at its 
meeting of 30 November 2012.  

 
(b) On 9 January 2013, Members were forwarded information provided by 

NHS Kent and Medway. This informed them that following a 
procurement process, NSL Care Services had been chosen as the 
preferred provider of non-emergency Patient Transport Services. 

 
 
   

 
 
 

2.  Recommendation 
 
That the Committee consider and note the report.   
 
 


